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DART extends D-Line service for 80/35 Music Festival 
 
People heading to the 80/30 Music Festival will be able to take advantage of the free-to-ride D-Line Downtown Shuttle, 
the hours of which are being extended until midnight on Friday, July 5, and from 11 a.m. to midnight on Saturday, July 6. 
 
Concert goers can more easily find parking in the downtown area, then ride the D-Line to the festival. The D-Line loops 
through downtown on Grand Avenue and Locust Street and picks up passengers at any of the designated stops along the 
route. The shuttle will take them back to their stops afterward. 

 
The D-Line route will be modified for the festival as follows: 
  

 6:30 a.m. to 6 p.m. Friday – The route will be shortened on the west end, to turn around at 10th Street near a 
festival entrance. 
 

 6 p.m. to midnight Friday and 11 a.m. to midnight Saturday – The route will be shortened on the west end, to 
turn around at 10th Street, as well as on the east end, to turn around at East 6th Street. 
 

For more information, please call 515-283-8100 or email dart@ridedart.com. 
 

 
The Des Moines Area Regional Transit Authority is the public transportation provider that serves Polk County. DART operates a 
family of transportation services that makes getting around the Greater Des Moines area easier and more convenient. For more 
information about DART services, schedules, route changes, or directions to the nearest DART stop, visit the website at 
www.ridedart.com or call 515-283-8100. 
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